
Riverside Walk gate 

 

Background 

Since the removal of the bollard at the station end of the Riverside Walk, there have been 
a number of occasions when vehicles have been spotted either driving up, or parked up 
the Riverside Walk, presenting health and safety concerns and damage to the 
environment.  

At its meeting on 14th April 2025, Members of the Facilities Committee agreed that 
options for a gate at the entrance to the Riverside Walk should be investigated to prevent 
unauthorised vehicular access. 

Three quotations have been sought for a gate to be positioned at the station end entrance 
to the Walk, leaving enough room for a vehicle to park up at the entrance to the walk if 
required, and enough access space for a double buggy or wheelchair to pass through. 

Quotations 

 Price 
(ex VAT) 

Contractor A £1,085 
Contractor B £1,334.29 
Contractor C £595 

 

Recommendation 

That the Committee commissions Contractor 3 to carry out the works. 


